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As a residential rental owner in Central Oregon since the 1990's, I  ask that you 

oppose HB 611. 

I am and have always been extremely fair with my tenants, yet Bills such as this 

unfairly undermine my investments and indeed persecute me for providing housing. 

Over the last few years, I  and other owners I'm in contact with have chosen to sell 

our rental units likely removing them from the rental housing stream. 

Please do not allow this Bill to proceed.  


